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Recycling campaign 
 

 
Dear Parent,  
 
As we conclude this academic year, we are pleased to announce a unique recycling campaign 

from 13th March to 17th March 2023 to recycle your child’s used books and old uniforms.   

We have partnered with ‘Green Land Recycling LLC’ to recycle old uniforms your children no 
longer use or have outgrown. Please make sure the uniforms are washed. 

We will also be accepting old used books that will be handed over for recycling to ‘Dulsco’, a 
leading waste management and recycling company in the UAE.  

You can drop off the books and uniforms from 13th March to 17th March at Gate 1 & 3 at the 
Primary Campus and Gate 7 at the Secondary Campus. The same can be dropped off at the 
school even if your child is not attending school. 

By recycling these uniforms & books, we are doing our part for the environment. Not only will 
this help reduce waste in landfills, but it also sets an example for our children about how 
important it is to take care of our planet. 

Thank you for your support in helping us reach our goal of a greener and more sustainable 
future. Let’s join hands in promoting an environment-friendly culture in the community. 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Asha Alexander                                         آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 

 


